TAKU CAMPBELL COMMUNITY COUNCIL
September 2003 Newsletter

The general meeting of Taku Campbell Community Council will be held on September 11th at
Taku Elementary School, 701 E. 72nd Avenue, Anchorage , 7:30 PM. We hope to see you there.

Message from the TCCC President

Our last Taku Campbell Community Council meeting occurred May 8, 2003. Your council usually
has not convened during June, July and August, and the council followed that practice this
Summer. The council's Steering Committee, however, met weekly and bi-weekly during the
Summer months. ]

You will note a change in officers for the council. Two officers resigned in June. In compliance
with the council's by-laws a quorum of the Steering Committee appointed Ronald Jordan to the
vacant Vice-President office and appointed Carol Holden to the vacant Treasurer office. Ronald
will be our council's representative to the Federation of Community Councils, and Carol agreed to
continue as the council's liaison with the Anchorage Assembly.

The Anchorage School District has agreed to permit our council to continue its meetings in the
Taku Elementary School , 701 E. 72nd Avenue, Anchorage on the second Thursday of each
month from September 11, 2003, through May 13, 2004, except for April 8, 2004. Please mark
these dates on your calendars.

September 11, 2003, General Business Agenda
7:30 PM  Council meeting opens
Moment of silence observed in memory of September 11th anniversary
Comments by TCCC President
Appointments by Steering Committee
Introduction of Assembly Persons and Legislative Persons
8:00 PM Ms. Jennifer Payne, Communications Director for Ted Stevens
International Airport, update on airport construction
8:15 PM Mr. Brad Rinckey, Lounsbury & Associates, Inc.
Update on rezoning of AlH's property at 68th & Old Seward
8:25 PM Ms. Dora Gropp, Chugach Electric Company
Update on finalization of plans for installation of new transmission line
8:40 PM Ms. Tamara Keech, Rep. for Alaska Foster Parent Training
Presentation of information on foster parenting programs

UPDATE- Utility Corridor Amendment- Chugach Electric met with Dimond Center Hotel and
Iron Workers Union training officials to negotiate right of way concerns. All parties came out of
those negotiations satisfied. The Anchorage Assembly approved 10-0 to allow AK Railroad
corridor to become a third approved utility corridor between the Chugach Electnc S|te on
International Airport Road and their future electric power sub-station site near 94" Ave and Old
Seward Highway.

TCCC Officers:
Don Peacock, President 349-1714
Ronald Jordan, Vice President  345-2755
Ronelva Peacock, Secretary 349-1714
Carol Holden, Treasurer 344-8169

Municipality of Anchorage Assembly Representatives:
http://www.muni.org/homepage/index.cfm Doug Van Etten 244-6610 Dick Traini 563-7996




